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Data Back from GX10 to GX10i 
 
 
The GX10i memory map differs from the memory map implemented in the GX10. 
 
For this reason, a back up and restore of customer data from a GX10 to a GX10i must 
not be performed. 
 
Sharp will not be held responsible for any problems relating to the non-compliance of 
this instruction.  
 
 


